
 
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     mail@dvclaw.com 

Suite 400 

333 SW Taylor 

Portland, OR 97204 
 

August 27, 2009 

 

Via Electronic and US Mail 
 

Public Utility Commission 

Attn: Filing Center 

550 Capitol St. NE #215 

P.O. Box 2148 

Salem OR 97308-2148 

 

Re: In the Matter of the Complaint of INDUSTRIAL CUSTOMERS OF 

NORTHWEST UTILITIES against PACIFICORP dba PACIFIC POWER, 

Pursuant to ORS 756.500. 

 Docket No. UM 1439 
 

Dear Filing Center: 

 

  Please take notice that Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities (“ICNU”) is 

withdrawing its complaint against PacifiCorp in the above referenced Docket.  Since, at the 

Public Meeting of August 25, 2009, the Commission determined to investigate and hold a 

hearing on PacifiCorp Advice No. 09-012 ICNU has no further cause to prosecute its complaint.  

 

  Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

/s/ Melinda J. Davison 
Melinda J. Davison 

 

 

cc: Service List  

 

 



PAGE 1 – CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that I have this day served the foregoing Notice of 

Withdrawal of the Complaint of Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities in UM 1439 upon 

the parties, shown below, on the official service list by causing the foregoing document to be 

deposited, postage-prepaid, in the U.S. Mail to those parties which have not waived paper 

service, and service via electronic mail to all parties. 

Dated at Portland, Oregon, this 27th day of August, 2009. 

 
/s/ Allison M. Wils  

Allison M. Wils  

 
PACIFIC POWER & LIGHT 
BARB COUGHLIN 

DIRECTOR, CUSTOMER & REGULATORY LIASON 

825 NE MULTNOMAH STE 800 

PORTLAND OR 97232 

barb.coughlin@pacificorp.com 

 

 

 (W) = Paper Service Waived 


